Dear Parents and Students,

Welcome to Algebra 9-10 class. This class is intended to prepare you for the Mathematics Ohio Graduation Test, AIR Testing, and prepare you for basic math skills that are necessary in life. You will be working daily on your math skills which will bring your skills closer to proficiency. As a student in my class there are certain rules you must obey, and they are listed below.

Rules/Expectations

1. Be respectful of others and their property.

2. Come to class prepared (pencil, paper, homework, etc.)
3. Students must be on time for class! Three tardies for class = after school detention, four tardies = office referral.

4. Students will be given three hall passes each nine weeks (bathroom, locker, water, etc.) and should use these passes wisely!

5. Food, drink, and gum are NOT permitted – bottled water is permitted.

6. Actively participate in class.

7. Respect all answers/comments given in class, teasing will NOT be tolerated.
8. All purses/backpacks must stay in lockers or under your chair. This rule will be enforced daily!
9. Cell phones are NOT permitted. They must be placed in the back shelf during class.

10. ALWAYS TRY YOUR BEST!

Each student is responsible for purchasing a few necessary items for the class. They are listed below. We will be using these items daily. The composition book will be used to keep notes and class work neat and organized. The folder will be used to keep loose leaf paper, worksheets and graded materials. We will clean out our folders bi-monthly so the student can show graded work to his/her parents. The materials will be kept in the classroom in a designated area. Items need to be purchased and brought to school as soon as possible. 
Class items needed

1. 1 – composition book or notebook
2. 1 – pack of loose leaf paper
3. 1 – binder
4. 1 – pack of pencils (these may be left in the classroom or locker but will be used daily, NO PENS)

This sheet will act as a classroom contract between Mrs. Matthews, the student, and the Parents of the student. It will be kept in the classroom at all times. If you have any questions, comments, or concerns feel free to contact me through email (mary.matthews@omeresa.net) or by calling the school at 330-424-3215. 

